
During the ESC Region XI AVATAR meeting on January 23, 2012, team members reflected 
and made suggestions regarding the AVATAR Fall 2011 Project. (See attached.) For those of 
you who were not able to attend the January 23, 2012 meeting, please see 
the attached reflections and add in red any additional reflections you have for the Fall 
2011 project and the future state training.  We will review the reflections at the February 
13th  AVATAR meeting.    

  

The February 13, 2012 ESC Region XI AVATAR meeting will focus on the following areas. 

         Discussion of Reflections continued 

         Discussion of the attached article, What You (Really) Need to Know 

         Discussion of the attached article, The Role of Learning Progressions in 
Standards-Based Education Reform 

         Creation of an action plan (template attached) 

         Creation of a PowerPoint to be shared with colleagues 

  

Your input is important as we move toward a state training-of-trainers event this 
summer.   Look forward to seeing all of you on February 13, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. 

  

Thanks, 

Kathy 

  

  
  
Kathy Wright-Chapman 
Director of Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Education Service Center Region XI 
3001 North Freeway 
Fort Worth, TX 76106 
Phone: (817) 740-7546 
Fax: (817) 740-3622 
Email: kwc@esc11.net 
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